From: Planning Clerk

To: Lippre, Suzanne
Subject: FW: Request by GD to rezone McKinleyville forest
Date: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 4:23:42 PM

From: Nancy Correll [mailto:duning@humboldtl.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 4:06 PM

To: Planning Clerk <planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Request by GD to rezone McKinleyville forest

It’s my understanding that this evening, the Planning Commission is planning to consider Green Diamond’s request
to rezone 400 acres from Agriculture Exclusive to 5-acre minimum parcels.

This is an area that many McKinleyville residents want kept in timber production and/or a community forest area.
Plans are underway for the community forest; funding is being sought for it. Although part of the community forest
proposal does involve conversion to housing, this is a much larger parcel (as | understand it) than the one proposed
as part of the community forest agreement.

This rezoning seems to me to be yet another effort to chip away at our timber resource, and our hopes for a
community forest. I’m against this kind of wholesale rezoning before we have a chance to protect what should be an
important resource for our community — timber production, and community forest.

Sincerely,
Nancy Correll
1922 A, McKinleyville
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